

Memorandum

TO: Faculty and Staff

FROM: Kristie Brinkley

Director, Volunteer Services

RE: Blood Drive

The Community Blood Center of Greater Kansas City will be on campus Tuesday, January 29th and Wednesday, January 30th. Due to the great response and comments, at this drive we will continue to reserve special times for faculty and staff to set up appointments for their donations.

There will be free bagels and cream cheese offered for the faculty and staff.

No student walk-ins will be accepted at those times.

The blood drive at the University of Central Missouri is scheduled for:

Tuesday, January 29th 9:00 am – 5:00 pm Elliott Union Ballrooms (Union 238 and Union 240)

(9:00 am - 10:00 am is reserved for faculty and staff)

Wednesday, January 30th 9:00 am – 7:00 pm Elliott Union Ballrooms (Union 238 and Union 240)

(9:00 am - 10:00 am is reserved for faculty and staff)

** Photo ID is required to donate blood **
Remember:

- Eat a good meal the night before and breakfast the day of the drive
- Hydrate! Drink plenty of water the day before and day of the drive

For more information: Call Kristie Brinkley at 660.543.4007 or email kbrinkley@ucmo.edu If you are not able to sign up for a specific time, please feel free to walk in.

GIVE BLOOD UCM Volunteer Services



The Interfraternity Council

Community

Blood Center

